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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
  
Tue 20 Feb Teacher Only Day (School CLOSED) 
Thu 22 Feb BOT Meeting - Time 7pm 
Tue 27 Feb W/Otago Athletics, BMC Sports Ground 
Fri 2 Mar  Assembly ï Run by Junior Rm, 2.30pm 
Thu 8 Mar  Student Led Learning Conferences 
Sun 11Mar Weetbix Tryathlon, Dunedin 
Tue 13 Mar Eastern Zone Athletics, Gore 
Wed 14 Mar Paid Union Meetings 12.30pm  
Fri 16 Mar  Assembly ï Run by Middle Rm, 2.30pm 
Fri 16 Mar  Bot Lamb Comp/Meet & Greet 
Thu 22 Mar BOT Meeting - Time TBC 
Mon 26 Mar Otago Anniversary (School CLOSED) 
Fri 30 Mar  Good Friday 
Mon 2 Apr  Easter Monday 
Tue 3 Apr  Easter Tuesday 
Fri 6 Apr  Assembly ï Run by Senior Rm, 2.30pm 
Sat 7 Apr  Southland Athletics 
Fri 13 Apr  Last Day of Term One 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Dear Parents, Friends and Whānau 
 

Kia ora. Firstly please spare a thought for the Davies 
family and the challenges they are facing. Our 
thoughts are with Mrs Davies as her family confronts 
the coming weeks and months.  
As usual it has been an eventful start to the year for all 
of us and the days are racing by.  
Ms Joleen Harding will be teaching in the Senior Room 
in the short term until we have more information about 
Mrs Davies. Joleen will be in there from Monday to 
Wednesday and I will be in there on a Thursday and 
Friday. This week is the exception as we have 
Teacher Only Day and of course our Leadership Day 
today. Thank you to Aimee Keenan for taking the 
reigns with this. Aimee has had a bit of experience at 
Camp Columba and we wanted the day to go ahead. 

Every year for the last 
three years or so Mr Allan 
Hood (Dusky Bus Driver) 

has made considerable donations to our students and our school. 2017 
was no exception and we have recently purchased a UE Boom with the 
money that Allan has given us. His generosity and kindness  
is genuinely appreciated by all of us.  
Thank you Allan. 
 
Congratulations 
to Toby Hazlett 
who competed at 
the recent 

Tapanui Swimming Sports. He was the lone 
representative for Heriot School. He 
performed admirably by all accounts. Well 
done Toby! 
Please check the important information below 
for more details of happenings here at 
school.  
Please note:  Change of email address for 
Office/Pauline 
It is now office@heriot.school.nz 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 
Nga Mihi Nui 
Colin McHutchon 
Tumuaki (Principal) 
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 NEWSLETTER # 2 
 

TERM ONE – WEEK 4 MONDAY 19 FEBRUARY 2018 

Hana Brandon, Anna Herriott and Chloe 
Young with the spoils of their victories after 
a dance competition held over the weekend.  
Thanks Mrs Kinaston for the ph oto!  
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Whakatauakī (Māori Proverb) 
 

Kaua e mate wheke mate ururoa 
Don’t die like an octopus, die like a hammerhead shark. 
 
Octopus are renowned for their lack of resistance when being captured, however a hammerhead 
shark will fight bitterly to the end, to the point that when you fillet it fresh, its meat quivers.  
 
Do not to give up, no matter how hard the struggle is.      

Important Information 
School Hours 
Reminder - school opens at 8.30am and closes at 3.45pm each day, unless prior arrangements have been 
made with a staff member. 
Teacher Only Day 
We will be having a óTeacher Only Dayô tomorrow; Tuesday 20 February. This means that school will be 
CLOSED. I realise Tuesday is not ideal but the Phonics Course that we will all be attending is only on in 
Dunedin that day. I do apologise if this causes you any inconvenience.  
Y5&6 Camp Columba Leadership Day 
Thank you to Miss Keenan for leading this day for us and also a special thanks to parent helpers; Ange 
Brenssell, Mary Affleck, Craig Robinson and Sheree Hickman.  
West Otago Athletics  
The West Otago Athletics is to be held at the BMC Sports Ground on Tuesday 27 February (W5) this year. 
The postponement date is the next fine day (TBC with BMC). Tapanui School is organising the event and 
there will be more information as soon as it is available.  
The Eastern Zone Athletics are to be held in Gore on Tuesday 13 March (W7) this year.  
CRE Starts 
Christian Religious Education sessions will start again on Tuesday afternoons, from 1.30pm until 2.00pm, 6 
March ï W6. If you would like your child to be excluded from these sessions please contact the school.  

Otago Anniversary and Easter holidays 
The school term runs for 11 weeks this term and Easter falls during the term. We do not get any choices 
from the Ministry of Education and there is no flexibility about whether we take these days or not. It means 
that we will have two, three day weeks close to the end of the term. Please check the calendar of events 
above for these dates. 
Boiler 
The boiler is still out of action. Investigations are underway into the whole system and the Ministry of 
Education are looking at either fixing or replacing the boiler. They are also looking at interim heating options 
for us as the boiler issue looks as though it will not be resolved through Autumn and possibly into Winter.   
Classroom Upgrade 
As yet we have not been able to pin the builder down to an approximate start date. On 2 February I was 
informed that we would be starting in about four weeks (which would make it the beginning of March). As 
soon as I get more information then I will share this with you.  

Swimming Pool  
The swimming pool will remain open as per usual. Please remember that it is not being heated by the boiler 
and relies solely on the sun to generate its warmth. Children are expected to bring their togs and towel in a 
named bag every day for swimming instruction. The closing date for the pool is probably going to be earlier 
(than in other years) due to the disruption caused by the boiler issues and subsequent lack of heating.  
 

Bus Behaviour 
Our Bus Procedure went home last week reminding students that they are expected to display sensible and 
responsible behaviour on all of our school buses at all times.  According to our procedure there will be 
consequences if these expectations are not followed including the loss of the privilege to travel on the bus.  
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Buses and After School Activities 
A couple of important notes about after-school activities and Bus Lists: 
 

¶ Please remember to ósignô your children off the relevant Bus List each 
time you pick them up after school (or when they won’t be travelling on 
their usual bus). It can be quite time consuming and worrying at times 
having to search for children who have been collected by parents etc and 
we havenôt been notified. The Bus Lists sit on the counter just inside the 
office door, unless a staff member has them outside lining children up 
ready for their buses. 

¶ If we donôt receive any form of notification from parents/caregivers before the buses leave each day, all 
children will be sent home on the bus as per usual. 

¶ Remember to let us know of any changes at the start of each term as Bus Lists always stay the same 
from term to term unless you let us know otherwise! 

¶ If your child/ren attend regular after-school activities each week, we can put a permanent note on the 
bus list so as to make it easier for both staff to ófindô children after school when doing bus duty and also 
to save you time as you donôt have to ósignô your child out on the bus list each time. 

 
If you would like to have this done, please fill out the form (on the next page) and return to the office. Just 
remember that if circumstances change, e.g. your child/ren stop going to this activity after school for 
whatever reason, you need to let Pauline know so the bus list can be changed again. 
 
 
 

Communication  
You can contact Heriot School in a variety of ways; Phone: 032042007 ï this is a landline and we do not 
have a school cell phone. If no one answers please leave a message and someone will get back to you 
asap. Email:  
Colin McHutchon (Principal) principal@heriot.school.nz  
Pauline Cormack (Office Manager) office@heriot.school.nz  (NB: Change)  
Aimee Keenan (Junior Teacher) akeenan@heriot.school.nz 
Lachlan Brenssell (Middle Teacher) lbrenssell@heriot.school.nz 
Carla Johnston (Teacher Aide) cjohnston@heriot.school.nz 
Website: www.heriot.school.nz 
School Application:  School Apps - schoolappsnz.co.nz  
 

Assemblies  
We will hold three assemblies each term and each class will take a turn at organising these. The first will be 
our JUNIOR assembly held on Friday 2 March at 2.30pm in the Todd Library. MIDDLE assembly will be on 
Friday 16 March and the SENIOR assembly will be Friday 6 April. If any of these dates change then we will 
let you know.  
 

Student-Led Learning Conferences 
These will be held on Thursday 8 March starting at 2pm and running through until 7pm. The booking 
information will be coming home soon. Please complete this information as soon as you can to book in your 
preferred times. At this stage the SENIOR CLASS conferences will be postponed until we have more 
information. This will mean organising separate conferences for these students at a later date.  
 

Paid Union Meetings 
The NZEI will be holding Paid Union Meetings across the country over the coming months. The 
meeting that involves us will be held on WEDNESDAY 14 MARCH at 1.30PM. We ask for your 
understanding and patience as school will remain open but there will be no formal instruction 
during that afternoon. There will be some staff at school to supervise children but if you are able to 
collect children at 12.30pm, this would be greatly appreciated.  
 

mailto:principal@heriot.school.nz
mailto:office@heriot.school.nz
mailto:akeenan@heriot.school.nz
mailto:lbrenssell@heriot.school.nz
mailto:cjohnston@heriot.school.nz
http://www.heriot.school.nz/
https://www.google.co.nz/aclk?sa=L&ai=DChcSEwj797ro24XZAhWCG48KHQmMCMMYABAAGgJzYg&sig=AOD64_1YlSwwpvWQlLo7_afnUje91YAzXg&q=&ved=0ahUKEwixvbXo24XZAhVCopQKHeIJBBIQ0QwIJw&adurl=
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"  -------------------------------- -------------------------------- -------------------------------- -----   
HERIOT SCHOOL – AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 

Childs Name Activity Day/Dates 

   

   

   

My child/ren has permission to attend the above activities and will not be on the school bus on 
these days. 
 
Signed:     ....................................................................................................   Date:  .....................................  
 
"  -------------------------------- -------------------------------- -------------------------------- -----   
       

Highland Dancing F undraiser  

For warm up jackets for the National Highland Dancing Championships 

in Invercargill.  

New Season crisp and fresh Royal Gala Apples from Roxburgh  
 

5kg =  $10  

10kg =  $20  
 

Orders can be made at school and will be available until the start of 

March ($ to accompany order)  
 

The girls thank you for your support!  

Tara Kinaston  
 
 

  

THANK YOU JYE AND GREG  

A HUGE thank you to Greg and Jye Cormack 

for moving the HAF shelving out of R2 and 

rehousing it in R4. Both of these boys have 

helped us out numerous times over the years 

with building and property work around the 

school. The HAF shelves look fantastic in R4 

and it has solved a few of our niggling storage 

problems. Thank you both very much.  
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